WELCOME TO THE ANNUAL
SIMSBURY FLY-IN

PLEASE TAKE A MOMENT TO READ THIS IMPORTANT INFO
ABOUT PARKING AND DEPARTURE PROCEDURES

AFTER PARKING:

-If you park on the East side of the runway, walk to the show area but do not cross the runway.

-Sign in at the Registration Desk near the Main Building. (NOTE THE NEW LOCATION).
(There are no landing or tie down fees).

-If you are displaying your aircraft and wish to have it judged, sign in at the Registration Desk near the
main building (NOTE THE NEW LOCATION). Your $10 donation helps partially offset the cost of trophies.

WHILE YOU ARE AT THE FLY-IN

-No departures before the midday closure (ends approx 1:30PM). This is a safety measure to assure there
will be no conflict between arriving/departing aircraft.

-No smoking on the field: avgas, dry grass and fire don’t mix!

-No fuel sales until after the Fly-in. This is a safety rule to prevent taxiing through spectator areas.

BEFORE ENGINE START AND TAXIING

-Advise a member of the ground crew (yellow/lime green/orange vests) you intend to start.
Do not start your engine without ground crew present.
You will be directed to the run up area by wing walkers, primarily by hand signals.

-Be courteous with your prop blast.
-Prior to departure, advise your direction of flight on 122.7

- Departures: DO NOT PENETRATE BDL CLASS C AIRSPACE WITHOUT CONTACTING BDL. Contact BDL as
soon as possible after departure for air traffic advisories. North and West departures use 125.35, South
and East departures use 123.95.

-Per FAA requlations, low passes over the runway are not permitted.

-Have a safe flight, and thanks for attending the Simsbury Fly-In!!

The Simsbury Airport is operated by the non-profit Simsbury Flying Club. We receive no government aid,
and are self-supporting. The Fly-In is a major factor in our efforts to keep this airport alive and well.
Your donation will be greatly appreciated, and will help assure the continued existence of this small
country airport. We hope to see you again next year at our Fly-In in September!

After this event, we will post photos and other information on our website, which is found at
www.simsburyflyin.com.



